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Please consider making this permanent. For families like mine with nonverbal kids we 

need to have an option to be home with them. It is hard and honestly scary trying to 

find a good respite provider and what we want most is to be there for them knowing 

they are getting the best possible care. My son self harms when Dad isn't near and if 

not passed he will have to go back to work leaving Isaac unnecessarily stressed. :( 


